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VA Medical Center.
ATTN: Michael M. Linder, Director
109 Bee Street
Charleston, South Carolina 29403

|

Gentlemen: |

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING A MATERIAL LICENSE !

APPLICATION (REFERENCE: 251753,030-03230) |

'This refers to your letter dated July 31, 1987, for an amendment of License
Number 39-12130-02. The following additional information is needed in support
of your request:

Please resubmit your request in accordance with the enclosure
" Incineration Guidelines for Material Licensees"~ dated June 13, 1984.

Our ' review of your application will continue upon receipt of the above
information. .Please provide two copies of your reply and reference ' Mail
Control Number 251753.

If we do not receive a reply from you within thirty (30) calendar days from the
date of this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your
application.

If you should have -any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at

(404) 331-2675.

Sincerely,

\

k
'

A. . 43u C

/ Carol A. Connell
L Radiation Specialist

Nuclear Materials Safety Section

\ Enclosure:
Incineration Guidelines
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